
 

 

 

 

 18/05/2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

ALL AFFILIATED STATE ASSOCIATONS 
BAI 

 

SUBJECT:  Regarding entries of players in various BAI tournaments 

 

Dear All,   

I wish to draw your attention to an important matter related to BAI-recognized tournaments. 

Recently, it has come to our notice that some host states and organizers have accepted 

individual entries directly from players for participation in BAI tournaments. In this regard, it is 

requested that Entries for BAI tournaments submitted exclusively through BAI-affiliated State 

Associations should only be considered valid for participation in the BAI tournaments. This ensures 

uniformity, transparency and adherence to established guidelines. 

Your cooperation in this matter is highly valued. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

(Sanjay Mishra) 
Hony. General Secretary BAI 

 

 


